Meeting Notes – Feb. 4, 2025

The LaFayette Rotary Club held its weekly meeting on Tuesday, February 4, 2025.  Being the first Tuesday of the month, it was Get to Know You Tuesday.  In the spotlight this month was Rotarian Diane Sherriff.  Diane, retired special education director for Chambers County Schools, spoke of her life since moving from Miami to attend college at Auburn University through her retirement in 2019 and post-retirement life.

Rotarian Faye Seroyer, pictured on the left, the second recipient of the Service Above Self coin (Rotarian Dr. Butch Busby was the first), presented Diane Sherriff, pictured on the right, with the coin in recognition of Diane's service to the club.
